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To;    
Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project                                                                                                   

 7th October 2023                
gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

Gatwick Airport - Second Runway

I write on behalf of Ebernoe Parish Council to make a formal objection to the plans for a second runway
at Gatwick Airport.

This will result in an increase in passenger and cargo flights leading to more aircraft noise especially at 
night.

A second runway will produce a significant amount of carbon and greenhouse gases at a time when 
Parliament is committed to their reduction.

The Parish Council does not believe it would be in the best interests of the local community for a 
second runway to be in operation.

with best wishes

Clerk 
Ebernoe Parish Council
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